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To the Rt Hon Dr Vince Cable
Secretary of State for Business, Innovation and Skills

Dear Vince Cable (if I may)

Thank goodness someone has the guts (George W Bush would say cojones) to be honest
about Murdoch. He needs to be reined in and you are right to make that clear. The
Telegraph is despicable to trick you into saying so to supposed party members in private
and ought to be censored.

For goodness sake don't resign over this or anything else. Hopefully people in the country
will eventually realise that a coalition means tough argument, strong views and
compromise. So please continue to be robust and stay in post. We need you.

Sincerely

John Dexter
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